
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 23rd February 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 

~ TERM 4 ~ 
 

19/02/24—28/03/24 
 
 

Week 2 
 
 

Monday 26th February 
3-4pm Cheerleading Club 
3-4.30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club (Level 1) 
 
Tuesday 27th February 
 
Wednesday 28th February 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club  
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 29th February 
 
Friday 01st March 
3-4pm Athletics Club 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 
 

Week 3 
 

Monday 4th March 
3-4.30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club (Level 1) 
 
Tuesday 5th March 
 
Wednesday 6th March 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
 
Thursday 7th March 
World Book Day 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Friday 8th March 
3-4pm Athletics Club 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

 

Kalsome & Prencika 
 

 

 

We hope you have had or still to 

have a wonderful day celebrating. 

SUPERSTARS!  
 
 

This week’s super stars are:  

 

Muyeng, Setayesh A, Rafe,      

Tsyoden, Suharsh, Marley, Aden, Iman,   

Andrew J, Daniel, Joy, and Reggie 
 

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 4 

The results:  
 

     Burgoyne:       31 
     connaught:    23 
     Redoubt:          22 
     kearsney:       20 

 

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  

Naomi, Maryam, Zaki, Aaryash, 

Jonah & Chloe 

 
 

The winner is: Chloe  
 

Well Done! 

ATHLETICS MEETING 
Some of our Y5&6 children 
had the opportunity to take 
part in an athletics event at 
the Duke of York's Royal 

Military School this   
afternoon.  

I am sure they represented 
the school brilliantly -  

although must have got a little wet!  
We will update you on how they did in next week’s 

celebration Assembly.  

Mothers Day 
We will be marking Mothers day as usual on 

the 8th March.  
Keep your eyes peeled on School Spider and 

the newsletter, for plans! 

World Book Day  
We will be celebrating WBD on 7th March.  We have lots of events planned, including 

quizzes, Drop Everything and Read sessions, shared reading as well as the usual oppor-
tunities to dress up!  

We will be asking children to either dress up as their favourite book characters OR wear 
PJs to school and bring a teddy to ready a story to.  

As ever, please try and reuse costumes or make them form exiting clothes - get creative!  
We’re looking forward to celebrating everything BOOKS!  

Parent Consultation Evenings 
Parent Consultation Evenings are on  

Monday 25th March (5,.00pm to 7.30pm)  
and  

Tuesday 26th March (3.10pm to 5.30pm)   
 

Please make sure you book an appointment when they go live at 6pm on the 18th March 

Secondary School Places  
Just a reminder for our Y6 parents, that on 
1st March, pupils in Elders will be finding 

out their secondary school offers.  
Good luck.  

New Carpets! 
It has been long overdue but we have lovely 
new carpets in Pine and Beech classes!  The 

children (and staff) are thrilled!  


